
Our family’s choice to allow our children to go to a school where the morals, values and beliefs that we 

expect and instill at home are also upheld and expected at their place of learning. I know many others 

who would love to be able to give that same opportunity to their kids however do not have the financial 

capability to do so. This bill would help bridge the gap for those families who would like to give this 

opportunity to their children that couldn’t do it any other way.  


